
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2023 1:57 PM
To: Ben Smeeden <
Subject: [External] >> Re Trees

Good Afternoon,

I hope you are well.

I spoke to Alison at Uttlesford yesterday with regards to a few trees bordering the car park in our
picnic area.
We have 2 populars, 1 sycamore and 1 cherry tree, which are all young trees.
We have found they are rotting in the trunks (please see photos attached) and causing damage to
our buildings and for the health and safety aspect of public visiting us, we are writing for permission
to cut the trees down.
Alison advised that this shouldn’t be a problem, but I am just writing to confirm that this is ok to cut
the trees down?

Kind Regards

Jeremy

Jeremy Goldsmith
Director
Mountfitchet Castle & Norman Village of 1066
Including The House on the Hill Toy Museum
Stansted
Essex
CM24 8SP
England
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